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The Honorable [Name of Lawmaker]
Address
Address
Washington, DC  


Dear _______:

I am writing on behalf of the [Name of Your FBA Chapter] of the Federal Bar Association to ask for your support for repair and alteration of the [Name of Federal Courthouse], located at [Address].   These repairs, as proposed by the General Services Administration, will involve [general description of repairs] at an estimated cost of [cost].  The General Services Administration has designated these repairs in its outyear budget request (FY 2022-2025).  

In addition, we ask you to request Appropriations Committee leaders to increase the 302(b) allocation for the Financial Services and General Government Appropriations Subcommittee to assure adequate resources for courthouse repair projects through the Federal Buildings Fund in FY 2021 and in the outyears.  

Funding for the repair of the [Name of Federal Courthouse] will serve the interests of economy and the federal administration of justice.  Please communicate your support for this project to Appropriations Committee leaders, along with support for an increased 302(b) allocation for Fiscal Year 2021 for the Financial Services and General Government Appropriations Subcommittee.  Communication of support for the increase in the 302(b) allocation is urgent and time-sensitive.  

Thank you for your leadership and support.

Sincerely yours,




Chapter President



